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East Street Development gets Green Light

At the Epsom and Ewell Planning Committee meeting of 14th December the proposed demolition of 79-81 East Street and the
construction of a part 5, part 6 storey building containing 31 residential units faced intense scrutiny and debate.

After a heated discussion, Councillor Neil Dallen (RA Town Ward) proposed to refuse the application, citing concerns about over
development, lack of parking provision, and harm to the conservation area. The proposal was seconded by Councillor Jan Mason.
However, the committee ultimately voted against his motion (2 For, 6 Against).

Following further consideration, the Acting Chair put forward the Officer’s recommendation for approval, subject to conditions
and a legal agreement. The committee resolved (6 For, 2 Against) to grant planning permission with conditions and informatives.

Conditions and Informatives: The approval is subject to a Section 106 Legal Agreement, including provisions for 16 affordable
rented units, restrictions on parking permits, and a car-club agreement. Conditions include time limits for development
commencement, approval of external materials, construction transport management plan, and various pre-occupation and post-
development requirements.

The decision reflects the complex considerations surrounding the East Street Development. The approved conditions aim to
address concerns raised during the meeting, particularly regarding parking, sustainable transport, and environmental impact.
The development now moves forward, albeit with strict guidelines in place.
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